
Letter:  Bijou  thanks  LTCC
science club
To the community,

Big thanks to the Science Club of our own Lake Tahoe Community
College for sending three of its young, energetic members to
my kindergarten classroom. Mike Mancillas, William Chen and
John Serenio taught a science lesson on the water cycle and
states of matter to my kindergarten class at Bijou Community
School on Thursday.

Not  only  did  they  impart  their  science  knowledge  to  my
students well, they did it using very age-appropriate methods.
All three young men were wonderful role models for my students
by  generating  excitement  about  science  while  setting  high
academic and behavioral expectations.

They are looking forward to presenting in any other classroom
in this school district, and if you are a teacher I would
highly recommend this experience for your own classroom.

Laura Chappel, kindergarten teacher Bijou Community School
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